
 

 

 

STATION REP OF THE QUARTER – 3rd QUARTER 2024 
 

Congratulations to Melissa Forester  
Station Representative of the Quarter  

3rd Quarter 2024 
 

This award is given to Station Reps who by nomination of Members, and selection by the Local 
Executive Board, have gone above and beyond their normal duties, and exemplified the 

dedication that is truly worthy of recognition. 
 
 

 
 

Rep of the Quarter Questionnaire 
 

What station are you in, position, and how long have you been with the Company? 
Baltimore Ops since February 2013. 
 
Tell us some of your interests and hobbies. 
Spending time with my kids and family, traveling EVERYWHERE, and spoiling my dog.  Advocating for Addiction 
and Mental Health Recovery Awareness. 
 
What do you like most about being an elected Station Rep? 
The people. The Ops agents in Baltimore are like no other agents I have ever worked with at Southwest. The care 
and love that they have for each other is unmatched. The Union team that we have in Baltimore is equally unmatched. 
We have one single goal every day and that is doing the right thing. When I am sitting on our side of the table, and I 
look to my left or right I know that I am supported and surrounded by like-minded Union Representatives, all here 
for the purpose of ensuring our contract is honored, preserving the culture of our company, holding the Company 
accountable for their promise and mission statement to us, and getting the right thing done for our agents. 
 
What would you tell others who may be interested in running for Station Rep? 
The job of a Station Representative, although it can be exhausting and challenging, is equally as rewarding when your 
work makes a difference and impact on the lives and livelihood of your co-hearts and their families.   


